
In Literacy 
This term the children will be reading lots of exciting  

stories such as: Goldilocks and the three bears, We’re 
going on a bear hunt, Biscuit Bear, The Tiger 
Who Came to Tea,  and The Jolly Christmas 

Postman.  They will be acting out the stories using 
puppets and masks.  We will be doing lots of cooking 

linked to the stories and tasting lots of new food. 

How you can help at home…. 
*Read to your child EVERY DAY, make sure 

they hear different  
stories and enjoy favourite ones regularly so 

they can re-tell them on their own. 
*Share a book with them EVERY DAY and talk 

about the different things happening in the pictures. 

In Maths 
The children count everyday to check how many  

children are in Nursery.  We sing lots of number songs 
such as, 1,2,3,4,5,  5 Little Speckled Frogs, 5 Currant 

Buns.  
We will be using different words to describe the size of objects such as 
big, little, and middle sized. We will be counting and classifying bugs 
and insects. We will be beginning to count and recognise numbers to 

10. 
 

How you can help at home…. 
*When you are at home or walking around town or driving in the car 

get your child to count different things, such as how many red cars 
they can see or get 5 spoons for the dinner table. 

*Look at objects in the house and talk about the shape of them. 
*Look at numbers on front doors, in supermarkets, on buses. 

Nursery Learning News 
Autumn Term 

Our new topic is …. 
This term we will be learning all about ourselves 

and food. We will be learning all about our  
families and the foods we like to eat. 

Each week we will be reading a different story 
and basing all our learning 

around that story.   
We will  

also be doing some baking and 
tasting different fruits and  

vegetables.  
 

 
Reminders 

Please make sure you talk to your 
child about what they have been  
doing at Nursery, and find time to 

share a story with them. 
 

Your child will be given their individual reading book 
next half term.  Their book will be changed once a week. 
Please share their book at home with them and encour-

age them to talk about the pictures.  Please can I  
remind you that books MUST be looked after.  

otherwise there will be a £5.00 charge. 


